From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org &
Subject: Re: Official Code of Georgia
Date: October 1,2015 at 12:21 PM
To: Holmen, Phyllis J. PHOLMEN@glsp.org

We have representation and I’m not looking for legal advice.

I’'m looking for people who think broader access to the OCGA is an important issue and might perhaps consider
speaking up about it.

There’s an article about our case attached. Let me know if you’d have a few minutes to chat.
Best regards,

Carl

On Oct 1, 2015, at 12:19 PM, Holmen, Phyllis J. <PHOLMEN@glsp.org> wrote:

Mr. Malamud, | doubt that there is anything | can offer by way of legal advice or representation. Do you have
different questions?

Phyllis Holmen

————— Original Message-----

From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 1:00 PM
To: Holmen, Phyllis J.

Subject: Official Code of Georgia

Dear Ms. Holmen -

| run a nonprofit group called Public.Resource.Org that has been recently sued by the State of Georgia for posting
the Official Code of Georgia Annotated.

Might you have a few minutes for a phone call with me?
Best regards,

Carl Malamud
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